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Vanessa Velez 

From: Madison, Steve [smadison@cityofpasadena.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2006 11:27 AM 

To: Steve Madison 
Ce: Vanessa Velez; Kathryn Mendoza 

SubJect: FW: TAC Revlew of Valley Hunt Club Master Plan 

From: vince.farhat@sbcglobaIInet [mailto:vince.farhat@sbcglobai.net] 
en t :  Monday, April 17, 2006 10:29 PM 
To: Steve Madison; Madison, Steve 
Cc: Suzu ki, Ta kako 
Subjaet: Re: TAC Revlew of Valley Hunt Club Master Plan 

Thanks very much, Steve. 

I ---- Original Message -- 
, From: Steve Madison . ' To: _ v i n c e ~ h . a ~ b c a ! o b ~ l , n . e  ; Madi$.o.~$.t.t:~ve 

Cc: Suzuki, Takakg 
Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2006 11:05 PM 
Subject: RE: TAC Review of Valley Hunt Club Master Plan 

I i am out of town this week but will follow up on this via email. thanks again vince. 

From: yince.farhat@sbcalobal.net [mailto;vince.farhat@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Sat 4/15/2006 5 3 0  PM 
To: Madison, Steve: Stwe Madison 
Cc: Suzukl, Takako 
Subject: TAC Review of Valley Hunt Club Master Plan 

1 Dear Steve: 

I hope you are well. 

Although the Planning Commission voted to refer the earlier plan to TAC, it is unclear 
whether that referral is still binding and it is equally unclear whether staff will bring the new 
plan to TAC. Moreover, the Mayor recently sent a letter to TAC reporting on the City 
Council's February 6 discussion regarding advisory commissions. The letter suggests that 
advisory commissions should seek guidance from the Council when they are considering 
putting matters on their meeting agendas that might exceed their purpose or function. (I will 
send you a copy of the Mayor's letter.) 

. 

As we discussed at the District 6 meeting, the Valley Hunt Club recently re-submitted its 
application for a new master plan. Several Planning Commissioners and neighbors have 
asked me whether the Transportation Advisory Commission will review the proposed master 
plan before it goes to the City Council. 
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As 1 discussed with Taka on Friday, if you believe TAC should review the Valley Hunt Club 
master plan, 1 recommend we seek approval from the Council as suggested in the Mayor's 
letter. Clear direction from the Council would resolve any jurisdictional issues that might arise 
if TAC acted unilaterally. 

Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions or need any more information. 

Thanks, Vince. 


